We have been learning
about...

11th December 2023



This week we have been doing some Christmas secrets!




Can you guess what we are making?




There were lots of things
to do complete our special
Christmas projects!



We have been
printing,
threading,
sticking and
writing!






We have been writing
tool
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Dates for your diary

Monday 18th December — Nativity dress rehearsal.
Tuesday 19th December — Nativity — in the hall at 10am.
Wednesdng 20th December - Enrlg Years Christmas party.

Thursday 21°* December — Church visit.
School closes at 2pm. Children can

be picked up from 1.30.

Tuesday qth January -  Children return to school.



